Headteacher Mrs Sophie Gosden Executive Head Mr Neil Small B.A. (Hons), M.A., PGCE, NPQH









National Support School designated by



Class Transitions - School Year 2020/21

Thursday, 2nd July 2020

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

This is to inform you of classes for next year. The first day of the school term is Monday 7th September 2020.

Nursery to EYFS New Starters 2020: All parents of new starters should have received a letter informing you of your child's Reception class.	Kandinsky Teacher: Miss Brown Teaching Assistant: Mrs Clark	Matisse Teacher: Miss Parkinson Teaching Assistant: Mrs Cresswell	Picasso Teacher: Miss Anderson Teaching Assistant: Miss Mortlock
EYFS to Year 1 All parents of children in Reception have been sent a letter informing you of your child's Year 1 class, you should expect this any time now.	Hepworth Teacher: Mrs Taylor–Jones Teaching Assistant: Mrs Atkin	Monet Teacher: Mrs Togher, supported by Mrs Webb Teaching Assistant: Mrs Benham	Hockney Teacher: Miss Slydel Teaching Assistant: Mrs Robins
	Additional Teaching	Assistant in Year 1: N	Ars Nandally

Curren	urrent class 2019/20		New Class 2020/21	
Year 1	Hepworth, Mrs Taylor-Jones	Year 2	Goldsworthy Teacher: Miss Stiller Teaching Assistant: Mrs Maynard	
Year 1	Hockney, Miss Slydel	Year 2	Lichtenstein Teacher: Mrs Smith Teaching Assistant: Miss Brooks-Mills	
Year 1	Monet, Miss Dearle	Year 2	O'Keeffe Teacher: Mrs Dawson Teaching Assistant: Mrs Elmes	

Headteacher



Year 2	Lichtenstein , Mrs Smith/ Mrs Walsh	Year 3	Hokusai Teacher: Mrs Taylor Teaching Assistant: Mrs Williams	
Year 2	Goldsworthy, Miss Stiller	Year 3	Mondrian Teacher: Miss G Jones, supported by Mrs Ahmad Teaching Assistant: Mr Hicks	
Year 3	Mondrian, Miss Nair	Year 4	Miro Teacher: Mrs Altamirano-Smith Teaching Assistant: Mrs Kraus-Bednarek	
Year 3	Cezanne, Mrs Dawson/ Mrs Tso	Year 4	Kahlo Teacher: Miss N Jones Teaching Assistant: Mrs Tilbury	
Year 3	Hokusai, Mrs Taylor	Year 4	Moore Teacher: Miss Cannadine, supported by Mrs Walsh Teaching Assistant: Mrs Miles	
Year 4	Miro, Mrs Altamirano-Smith	Year 5	Egonu Teacher: Miss Ingram Teaching Assistant: Mrs Demir	
Year 4	Moore, Miss Ingram	Year 5	Rousseau Teacher: Mr Eagle Teaching Assistant: Mrs Greenaway	
Year 4	Kahlo, Miss Jones	Year 5	Van Gogh Teacher: Miss Perkins Teaching Assistant: Mr Powell	
Year 5	Van Gogh, Mr Banks	Year 6	Riley Teacher: Mr Noble Teaching Assistant: Mrs Lakeman	
Year 5	Rousseau, Mr Eagle	Year 6	Da Vinci Teacher: Mr Fenton Teaching Assistant: Mrs Hampson	
		Year 6	Year 6 Booster Teacher: Mrs Tso	

We will be welcoming three new teachers to our school: Mrs Togher, Miss Jones and Miss Cannadine and a new teaching assistant, Mrs Williams.

We do have some goodbyes to say. Miss Dearle is relocating to London to an exciting curriculum leadership role, Mr Banks became a Dad this year and is moving to a school closer to his home on the coast and also to support an improving school with his excellent practice. Miss Nair is relocating to Essex and has an exciting role in one of the largest primaries in the country! And finally, Mr Smith is leaving his role of teaching assistant in order to return to university to complete his training to become a teacher. We are immensely grateful to them all for the hard work and dedication they have put into their time at The Mill and proud of each of them for their new roles and steps in their careers. We wish them every success.

Yours sincerely,

Sophie Gosden Headteacher

